P. 01

DATE 4 11,94	-
FAX NUMBER (208) 885-6226	NUMBER OF PAGES TO FOLLOW 2
TO: DR. ERNEST D. ABLIES	PRESIDENT
OFFICE/SECTION	U OF I, MUSCOW, MAHO
200 - 843 - 6441 Telephone	
FROM: PAUL MOROZ	PAST- PRESIDENT
OFFICE/SECTION	EMMETT, MAHO LOCATION
REMARKS: HERE ARE TWO DRAFT	T LETTERS REGARDING THE MATTER WE DISSUSSED YESTERDAY.
I AM ALSO PAXING THESE "	TO DALE YOURILL, AND AM
SENDING THESE AND OTHER	A CREAT EASTER WEEKEN!
TONOIS ITS WELL. HAVE	A CREAT ENSIER WEEKEN!

Lynn R. Irby, President Northwest Section - The Wildlife Society Fish & Wildlife Management & Research Department of Biology Montana State University Bozeman, Montana 59717-0346

March 31, 1994

Dear Lynn:

As you are aware, the United States Air Force has proposed an Idaho Training Range be constructed upon the Owyhee Range of southwest Idaho for the purpose of training Air Force personnel techniques in deployment of ordnances (bombs

The Idaho Chapter has provided testimony to the Air Force opposing the proposed action as identified in the Draft Environmental Impact Statement. The Idaho Chapter bases our opposition both on probable detrimental effects upon wildlife resources and on poor public disclosure of effects in the DEIS itself.

At this time, the Idaho Chapter requests the support of the Northwest Section in opposing the proposed action for a Idaho Training Range. Timely response to the Air Force from the Northwest Section and National - The Wildlife Society may have a significant effect upon the future of the proposal and the protection of Idaho's valuable wildlife desert habitats.

If you have specific questions related to the Idaho Training Range Proposal, please contact myself or Dr. Dale Toweill.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

ERNEST D. ABLES President, Idaho Chapter

D. Toweill

March 31, 1994

Thomas Franklin The Wildlife Society 5410 Grosvenor Lane Bethesda, MD 20814-2197

Dear Tom:

As you are aware, the United States Air Force has proposed an Idaho Training Range be constructed upon the Owyhee Range of southwest Idaho for the purpose of training Air Force personnel techniques in deployment of ordnances (bombs and flares).

The Idaho Chapter has provided testimony to the Air Force opposing the proposed action as identified in the Draft Environmental Impact Statement. The Idaho Chapter bases our opposition both on probable detrimental effects upon wildlife resources and on poor public disclosure of effects in the DEIS itself.

At this time, the Idaho Chapter requests the support of The Wildlife Society in opposing the proposed action for a Idaho Training Range. Timely response to the Air Force from the Northwest Section and National - The Wildlife Society may have a significant effect upon the future of the proposal and the protection of Idaho's valuable wildlife desert habitats.

If you have specific questions related to the Idaho Training Range Proposal, please contact myself or Dr. Dale Toweill.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

ERNEST D. ABLES President, Idaho Chapter

Lynn R. Irby D. Toweill